


suffering. 
 
 

 
Please tell me I did not make a mistake about moving to Fort Erie. I can't be the only one who 
finds the request for a higher distribution rate unreasonable. In reading blogs from residents we 
pay more for water and hydro than even Niagara Falls which is on a different hydro provider and 
this really seems to irk the residents of Fort Erie. I may come to the presentation Sept. 13, but if I 
miss it, please do submit my concerns 

 
  

 
Sincerely,  
 
Dawn Chaffe  

  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 




